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The specialty clinic at the Kit Carson County Health Service District would like to take this opportunity to 
feature Dr. Rachel McArthur for her years of service to our outreach program.   
 
Dr. McArthur attended University of Northern Colorado and received her undergraduate bachelor’s degree in 
both Speech Language Pathology and Audiology with a minor in music. She then continued her schooling in 
Greeley and received her Doctorate of Audiology Degree. Dr. McArthur has lived in Burlington since 2005 and 
has been practicing at the Specialty Clinic at KCCMH since 2007.  
 
Dr. McArthur diagnoses and treats hearing loss, tinnitus, and hearing loss prevention for all rural Colorado and 
Kansas patients.  Her goal is to provide patients the best possible hearing care, based upon individual needs. 
She provides a comprehensive array of services related to evaluation, rehabilitation and prevention of hearing 
impairment. These services include comprehensive hearing evaluations, specialized diagnostic testing, and 
industrial hearing screenings. 
 
Since a hearing aid cannot be prescribed like eye glasses, proper hearing aid recommendation and fitting is 
highly dependent on the judgment and skill of the professional selecting the instrument. Dr. McArthur tests 
your hearing, selects and dispenses the hearing instrument that best meets your needs. In addition, she 
provides support, counseling and service of the hearing system.  
 
Protecting your hearing can make a big difference. Dr. McArthur can help you protect your hearing from 
further deterioration through education about what affects your hearing, as well as the proper use and care of 
the hearing protection device.   
 
Dr. McArthur is in our outreach at Burlington on a weekly basis from 9 am to 5 pm. If you would like to 
schedule an appointment with Dr. McArthur, please call 719-346-4725 option 1 and our staff will assist you, no 
referral needed. 
 

 


